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This week's 430 Club meeting was held at the Cheon Hwa Gung main house. A total of 16 members 

attended the meeting which started at 7 pm with an opening prayer by Jinil. After the prayer, brothers and 

sisters listened to an inspiring testimony from a couple in San Francisco. The couple shared how they 

started their tribal messiah activities in grocery stores, door to door witnessing and they finally proceeded 

to Bless people at free markets within their community. This couple used a different strategy to approach 

the people they wanted to Bless. Family members were inspired to see how the Holy Spirit could work in 

different ways to bring victory so long as members have faith and determination. 

 

 
 

After the testimony, Rev. Doo presented certificates and T-shirts he had prepared for the tribal messiahs. 

These certificates will be awarded to the 430 couples each tribal messiah is going to Bless. The 

certificates are available in two languages; English and Spanish. 

 

Members were happy and appreciated Rev. Doo's efforts in supporting their tribal messiah activities. The 

first tribal messiah activity is scheduled to take place on October 20th, 2018, more information about the 

venue and location of the event will be given soon. 

 

Rev. and Mrs. Doo concluded the meeting by giving a testimony about their trip to Minneapolis Family 

Church and adjourned at 8:30 pm. The next 430 Club meeting is scheduled to take place on October 17th, 

2018 at 7 pm at Cheon Hwa Gung.  


